NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM
OF THE
CITY OF TEAGUE, TEXAS

Notice is hereby given that the City of Teague’s Board of Aldermen have been inviting to
attend the City’s Annual Thanksgiving Luncheon hosted by the City of Teague Employees
on Friday November 16, 2018 at 11:30 a.m. at the Community Center 515 Main Street
Teague, TX 75860.

A Quorum of the City Council members may be in attendance.

This is not a regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of the Aldermen, but this notice is
being posted in compliance with the Texas Open Meetings Act. No action can be taken
by the Board of Aldermen during this meeting.

| certify that this Potential Quorum Notice was posted on the outside bulletin board at City
Hall of the City of Teague, at 105 S. 41" Avenue, Teague, Texas 75860, and that it is a
place convenient and readily accessible to the general public at all times.




